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Diary Dates 2020 
 

Date Time  Event 

Friday 31st January 9.00 – 10.00 P1 Stay and Play 

Monday 17th February All day Local Holiday (School closed to all) 

Tuesday 18th February All day Inset Day (School nursery closed to pupils 

Wednesday 19th February All day Inset Day (School nursery closed to pupils 

Thursday 20th February 1.30 pm Parent Council Meeting 

Monday 24th February 5.45 pm Glee Competition 

Friday 28th February 9.00 – 10.00 P1 Stay and Play 

Monday 16th March 10.00 P7 Sharing assembly 

Monday 16th March 11.00 P4 Sharing assembly 

Monday 23rd March 10.00 P6 Sharing assembly 

Monday 23rd March  11.00 P3 Sharing assembly 

Monday 30th March 9.30  P1 Sharing assembly 

Monday 30th March  10.00 P5 Sharing assembly 

Monday 30th March  11.00 P2 Sharing assembly 

Friday 27th March  9.00 – 10.00 P1 Stay and Play 

Friday 3rd April 3.15 pm Pupil reports issued to P1-P7 parents 

Friday 3rd April 3.15 pm Last day of term 

Monday 6th April – Monday 20th April – Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 21st April 9.00 All pupils return to school 
 

 

 
Indoor shoes 
All of the children should have ‘indoor’ shoes that they can change in to when in school.  We have quite a lot 
of children who have no indoor shoes or they have outgrown them.  Over the next few weeks we will advise 
parents, by text message, if there is a need for the shoes to be replaced.  The most cost-effective indoor 
shoes to have are gym shoes (also known as plimsoles), these are reasonably inexpensive and can also be 
used for PE lessons.   
 
Parent Council  
The next Parent Council meeting is on Thursday 20th of February at 1.30 pm.  All parents are welcome to 
attend these meetings and we are always keen for more new ideas and suggestions. 
 
Glee 
This year the Glee group will be taking part in the Glee competition on Monday 24th of February.  Tickets are 
available on Friday 31st of January from 12.00 noon from Aberdeen Box Office.  Due to high demand for the 
tickets they will be limited to 2 tickets per customer.  We would recommend you purchase these asap, to 
avoid disappointment, as they will sell out very quickly.   

 
Aberdeen Box Office 01224 641122 

www.aberdeenperformingarts.com 
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